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The way that the current Maine Human Rights Act is written allows not only 
transgender women to compete in women's sports, but worse, it also allows any 
biological male who wishes to identify as a 'transgender woman' to freely walk into a 
woman's or girls locker room or rest room and stand there completely naked in the 
presence of any female, young and old.  Worse yet, he may do so purely on his word 
alone, without any certification or proof that those wishes are genuine, even if his 
intentions are perverted in nature.  If you think it can't/won't happen, think again 
because it already has in other states, and after a long investigation, it was determined 
in one incident that that perverted "transgender female" was a convicted sex offender!
I implore anyone on this committee to tell me with a straight face that the Maine 
Human Rights Act as currently written, is not sick and perverted! 


